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Save The Date! 
 
Dear families, 

 
Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book Fair is coming 
to our school! Yes, this Fair will be the regular kind, with actual books, posters and 
gadgets!!!  

 
So save the date! Our Scholastic Book Fair will take place on November 15, 16, 17 & 18 
with the opportunity for last-minute purchases on November 22.  

 
 
When it’s time to shop, students can bring cash or debit to school, and parents can ALSO visit 
our Book Fair online using this link:  https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5148920  

 
 
Before our Fair begins, click the link to: 
• SAVE it to your browser 
• WATCH videos of popular new titles 
• PREVIEW our Featured Books 
• On November 15th, the link will be fully operational, to allow you to view the available 

books (450 titles) before sending your kids to shop! 
 
Online orders placed by November 22 will ship directly to the school, with free shipping. 
 
 
We are very excited to be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair! 

 
 
Happy reading! 
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